
From: Doug Davison <doug@quadrantpictures.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 16, 2021 9:35 AM 
To: Wrinn, Michael <Michael.Wrinn@WILTONCT.ORG> 
Subject: 141 Danbury Road 
 

CAUTION: This email came from outside the Town network. Is it authentic? Don’t click until you 
are sure. 
 
Dear Michael,  
 
I am a resident of Wilton residing at 224 Nod Hill Road and am writing in opposition to the proposed 
building at 141 Danbury Road.  
 
I urge the board to reject this and the other similar applications for massive apartment complexes being 
proposed for our town. This kind of ugly and cheap "five over one stick construction" will be a long term 
eye sore and detriment to our town. Wilton's long term viability lies in its bucolic and quaint New 
England charm. Ask yourselves this simple question - would this building look appropriate next to Weir 
Farm or the Historical Society? I am not opposed to apartment buildings by any means, but the fact is 
that we can build ones that are not so massive and more architecturally pleasing.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Doug Davison 
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